PROVINCIAL DISASTER RISK REDUCTION
AND MANAGEMENT COUNCIL
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SPDRRMC Advisory No.2
Issued: November 14, 2024

In consideration of the imminent approach of Tropical Cyclone Man-Yi (also referred
to as Pre-Pepito) into the Philippine Area of Responsibility (PAR) tonight, November
14, 2024, as forecasted by the DOST-Philippine Atmospheric, Geophysical and
Astronomical Services Administration (DOST-PAGASA) and the possible hoisting of
Tropical Cyclone Wind Signal (TCWS) in Sorsagon. Thus, classes at all levels—both
public and private—are hereby suspended across Sorsogon tomorrow,
November 15, 2024, until lifted. This measure is implemented to ensure the safety
and well-being of all students and the general public.

Given the recent development of this weather disturbance, the Sorsogon Provincial
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council (SPDRRMC) is advising all city and
municipal Local Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Offices (LDRRMOs) to
implement appropriate local measures, closely monitor high-risk areas, and review
contingency plans and urges to promptly disseminate information to the public to
ensure preparedness and effective disaster prevention, especially to those areas
vulnerable in flooding, landslides, and other associated hazards.

The general public is strongly advised to take precautionary measures and remain
vigilant, particularly those engaging in fishing activities at sea. Small seacrafts,
including motorized bancas, may face significant risks due to anticipated rough sea
conditions and strong winds over the Philippine Sea in the coming days

Strict compliance with this advisory is required to ensure community safety and

preparedness
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TO ALL CONCERNED:

For Information and widest dissemination.

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent



